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 Board Staff comments on NRG’s Draft Rate Order dated June 26, 2014 
 
Board staff has reviewed NRG’s Draft Rate Order as submitted on June 26, 2014 
and is satisfied with the calculations showing the amount owing to IGPC as per 
Board Decisions dated February 27, 2014 and June 16, 2014.  However, Board 
staff does not agree with NRG’s proposal of implementing the rate rider on or 
after October 1, 2014. 
 
Board staff is of the view that the rate rider can be implemented effective 
September 1, 2014. The rate rider is applicable to a single rate class which has 
only one customer and NRG has sufficient time to make the required billing 
changes for the billing cycle to be implemented on or after September 1, 2014. 
 
If the Board were to accept Board staff’s submission, the monthly rate rider would 
be $41.786.54 ($1,044,663.39 / 25). Board staff submits that NRG in reply should 
submit a revised rate schedule that incorporates a rate rider effective September 
1, 2014. 
 
 
 

- All of which is respectfully submitted - 
 
 


